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[ LTFRB MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 96-002,
January 10, 1996 ]

MORATORIUM ON ACCEPTANCE OF APPLICATIONS FOR PUV
SERVICES IN BAGUIO CITY

Effective immediately, acceptance of applications for franchises to operate public
utility vehicle services in Baguio City is hereby suspended until further orders, in
view of Resolution  No. 316, s. 1995 of the Sagguniang Panlungsod of  Baguio and
the Memorandum dated December 29, 1995, of DOTC Undersecretary Primativo C.
Cal.




This Memorandum Circular is an exemption from an earlier directive   lifting the
moratorium on the acceptance of new franchise applications in Baguio City.




Adopted: 10 Jan. 1996



(SGD.) DANTE M. LANTIN

Chairman




(SGD.) NABOR C. GAVIOLA


Board Member




(SGD.) MAURO F. VERZOSA, JR.

Board Member

 

Source: Supreme Court E-Library 

This page was dynamically generated by the E-Library Content Management System (E-LibCMS)


